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STAR OF THE WEEK 

 

 

 
Tamir  (yellow class) 
Rayan  (2 Plus) 
Jesse  (Nursery) 
Omar   (Silver) class) 
Taheem  (Crimson class 

Thank you for taking the time to read this weekly 
newsletter.  We hope you will find its contents useful.  

Important Dates: 
 

Spring Term Ends 
Wed 31st March  

 
Return To School 

Tues 20th April 
 

STAFF INSET DAY   
Mon 19th April  

(school closed) 
 

POLLING DAY 
Thurs 6th May 

(school closed) 

Well-being Award    
 
School continues to work towards the Well-being Award. This award 
provides us with a framework to constantly think about and improve 
our efforts to support our staff, our pupils and our parents and carers 
in the best way possible.  To achieve this award we need your help.  
We will be sending home two short surveys on Dojo.  One will be 
sent to key stage 2 children to complete and another to a number of 
parents and carers.  We very much value the views of our school 
community and would really appreciate if you could take the time to 
complete the survey should you receive one.  This survey was    
originally planned for last term but lockdown and remote learning led 
us to delay this. 

Name Tags 

All jumpers should 

have name tags in 

them to avoid clothing 

getting muddled.  This 

problem occurs much 

more in the warmer 

months when children 

take their jumpers off 

more often.  Please 

help us by making sure 

all school jumpers  

have names 

in them. 

Roots Project 

During the first lockdown, 27 children from all over the 

world put together a book of inspiring stories 

about their grandparents and great-grandparents. 

The book is called 'A Covid 19 project - Our Roots' and was    

written to maintain connections within families during isolation and 

lockdown.  

When we read the book, we thought that it would 

be great for Pakeman children to celebrate where 

they come from so we have created our own    

version of 'Our Roots'. For our project, children 

came up with a variety of questions, interviewed 

relatives and produced their own amazing        

versions of family trees.  Some   children wrote 

lovely testimonies about a relative.  We 

dedicate the next two pages of our      

newsletter to some of this beautiful work.  

We will send a link via Dojo so that you can 

look at more work about Pakeman children 

and their own roots.  This work will also   

appear on our school website. 



 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

London Museums – What’s on offer over in the holidays? 
 

Museum of London has some good family stuff and a special holiday event: 
 
https://www.museumoflondon.org.uk/museum-london/whats-on/toto-museum-
london-conversation-dermot?id=281608  
 
The Natural History museum and Science Museum have ideas that you can try at home: 
 
https://www.nhm.ac.uk/take-part/try-this-at-home.html 
 
https://learning.sciencemuseumgroup.org.uk/resources/kitchen-science/ 

https://www.museumoflondon.org.uk/museum-london/whats-on/toto-museum-london-conversation-dermot?id=281608
https://www.museumoflondon.org.uk/museum-london/whats-on/toto-museum-london-conversation-dermot?id=281608
https://www.nhm.ac.uk/take-part/try-this-at-home.html
https://learning.sciencemuseumgroup.org.uk/resources/kitchen-science/


 

World Autism Awareness Week 
 

The coronavirus pandemic has been particularly difficult for 

many autistic people and their families. Services have closed 

and many people have been left stranded. Restrictions  can be 

confusing for autistic people with high support needs.  

World Autism Awareness Week is taking place 29 March - 4 April 2021.  Click on the link if 

you would like to find out more: World Autism Awareness Week 

https://www.autism.org.uk/get-involved/raise-money/world-autism-awareness-week


Online Safety 
 
Online safety remains a priority so it is good to remind ourselves of the issues that our children 
face online and the resources available to help tackle these issues.  The NSPCC provide good 
online safety talks for parents and carers.  As part of these talks they have produced information 
which will hopefully be useful.   
 
For more information take a look at the factsheet: NSPCC Online safety factsheet  

file:///C:/Users/AScott/AppData/Local/Packages/Microsoft.MicrosoftEdge_8wekyb3d8bbwe/TempState/Downloads/20201300 Online Safety 2021_Factsheet Posters x2_CM_HR PDF AW CMYK (1).PDF

